
CLARK W. THOMPSON 
9TH DISTRICT, TEXAS 

jtb C!Congrt~1' of tbc llnitcb ~tatc~ 
J,ouse of ~epresentatibes 

Rla~ington. 39. «:. 
2 August 1950 

Mr. Amon G. Carter, 
President, Fort Worth Star-Telegram., 
Fort Worth, Texas. 

Dear Mr. Carter: 

I very much appreciate your letter of July 

27th It is valuable for me to have your views before 

me as we study the subject of price controls today. It 

now appears that the various plans which have been pro­

posed will be brought into reasonable accord and that 

the President will be given the full stand-by authority 

which you recommend. 

With kindest regards, 

Sincerely yours, 

~20:::1~, ....... __ _ 


